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By Sylvia Amerstorfer, Secretary 

 

Hi dear members and guests! 
 

Here they are, the promised photos from our  

Derby Day Luncheon. 

It seems so long ago, as everybody is in Christmas spirit 

now. 

As you know, we will have our Christmas Party Luncheon 

this coming Sunday. Unfortunately if you haven’t booked 

yet, I am so sorry that I have to inform you that it’s too late 

now as we have reached our limit of 100 guests. I can put 

your name on my waiting list in case there are cancelations. 

Just let me know if you would like to give it a try. 

As always around Christmas we will have a Christmas cake and biscuit stall at 

this function. If you love to bake, find the time for it and would like to donate 

some of your creations for us to sell on the day to support our club that would 

be wonderful. THANK YOU so much in advance for your generosity. 

For the ones who have been lucky to get a seat, I will see you on Sunday. 

Please dress in Christmas Colours red/green/white or gold if you can! 
And please book as soon as you can if you want to come to our  

Christmas Carols  
on Saturday the 19th of December 2020 (starts 6.00pm)! 

 
But now enjoy a look back at our DERBY DAY LUNCHEON, 

on the 1st of November 2020 
your  

Sylvia Amerstorfer 
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Before I say goodbye, mark Saturday, the  

19th December 2020 in your calendar for our 

Christmas Carols  

(Carols by COVID-LIGHT) 

with FRITZ 
(starts at 6pm) 

 

See you on Sunday the 6th of December,  

Dressed in  if possible! 

Your Sylvia Amerstorfer   
Secretary of the Gold Coast Stock Sport Club Inc.  

- Home of the Austrian Australian Club Inc.  

 

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL and on our club phone only! 

 Phone 07 5534 7099 and leave your name, phone number, how 

many people you are booking for and your choice of meal 

please! 

Have a look at our website:  

www.stocksportclubgoldcoast.com or www.austrianclubgoldcoast.com  
 

visit us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Gold-Coast-Stock-Sport-Club-295777913894754/     

or just google Gold Coast Stock Sport Club facebook 

 

Want to download a former newsletter?  Here is how to do it:  

Go to http://hswd.net/aaa/ - click on “clubs” – click on 

“Austrian Club Gold Coast QLD” and finally click on 

“Newsletter #”..” (12-117) 

 

Our Stock Sport Playing times are: 

Tuesday 1pm to 5pm - Saturday 8.30am to 12pm – 

If you want to give it a try, just visit us on any of these days! 
 

If you liked this Newsletter – share it with your friends and keep forwarding it –  
If you don’t want to receive it anymore – please let me know and  

I will remove your address from our mailing list. No problem at all! 
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